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Principal’s Update

It was brilliant to see so many people at the Christmas Fair last week and thank you so much to the

Friends Association for organising such a great event. We are looking forward to sharing next week

how much the event raised and how this will directly benefit the students at BHOA.

This week I met with senior students Amelia, Angelina and Bethany. As senior students they will lead a

legacy project this year with the intention that they create something that remains in place when they

leave. The legacy projects that will be introduced this year are a student newspaper, about which more

information will follow next week, and a process which can be picked up by each year group to work

with local businesses to ensure that our prom and end of Y11 celebrations are always affordable for

students.

There have been lots of opportunities for students to take part in opportunities outside of the classroom

this week and there are more Christmas themed events taking place next week, all of which can be

signed up for on Edulink.

Have a lovely weekend.
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Sports Report

U14 netball - Thank you to North Walsham for hosting us and Sheringham on Tuesday for year 9 netball . Great 

effort throughout and huge improvement from first game to last. There were loads of great interceptions and the 
girls played more calmly than previously . We finished with one win and one loss.

On Monday we had great day of playing volleyball! Some of our year 10 GCSE students attended a volleyball 

coaching day at East Norfolk Sixth Form College. The students took so much from the day and played a 

Broadland Derby match at the end of the day.

U16 County Cup Fixture - 6 photo’s later the U16 girls were able to get stuck in with their first County Cup fixture of 
the season. In some wet conditions the girls took an early lead with a through ball from Caitlyn, which was 

comfortably placed in the back of the net by Sophia. The goals didn’t stop there and inthe first half Mia bagged 

herself a hatrick, along with Olivia getting herself on the score sheet. With a 5-1 lead at half-time, we switched 
things up a little bit. Evie.S stepped up and put in a great shift in goal, with Evie.H and Olivia at the other end of the 

field scoring 3 goals between them. Evie scored an absolute blinder and Layla pinged in a great corner which 
Olivia got on the end of, leaving the final result 8-2 to BHOA.

U12 County Cup Fixture - Certainly a game of two halves today. A ropey start saw the girls fall behind quite early 
on in the game. However, Olivia delivered a beeeaaaaaautiful ball over the top of Wymondham’s defence into 

Grace, which was drilled straight across the box to Tabby who managed to pull a goal back. Following a firm team 
talk at half-time and despite going into the second half 4-1 down the girls made it difficult for Wymondham to 

score. The girls created some amazing chances, but the keeper for Wymondham was on fire, palming a free kick 

over the bar and jumping on the ball in a scramble in the box. Wymondham didn’t back down and managed to put 
a further 3 goals past our keeper, leaving the final score 7-1. Credit to Evie who didn’t let her head drop and made 

some awesome saves. There were solid performancesto from Isla and Kayleigh in defence, along with Olivia and 
Ella putting in a fantastic shift in midfield with non stop tackles! Our U12 team bow out of the County Cup with their 

heads held high. As always, thank you Lewis for refereeing!

U14 Aylsham Tournament - Lovely afternoon of football for our U14 girls hosted by Aylsham. 4 games played, 4 

games drawn, 1 goal scored and 1 goal conceded. 110% from all girls, shout out to Leia for being an absolute shot 
stopper!

U12 Aylsham Tournament - Another cold evening of football at Aylsham, this time for our U12’s. An opportunity for 
our girls to play football for fun! The girls played some excellent football, shot stopper Evie made some great saves 

and even a cheeky goal from Ffion - Well done girls
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Hello everyone!

Welcome back for our third 

update of the Addams Family...

Since our last update we have 

welcomed back our full cast for 

“One Normal Night” and were 

treated to the solo song “Pulled” 

with Hannah Dewing as 

Wednesday Addams. They have 

done brilliantly in working as a 

cohort together and next week 

we will have one final rehearsal 

before the Christmas break.

Grab yourself a ticket and you 

will be in for a monster treat, 

they are priced at £7.50 each, or 

a 4-person group/family ticket 

for £25. The performances will 

take place on Tuesday 1st April, 

Wednesday 2nd April and 

Friday 4th April 2025.

Tickets are on sale from the 

ParentPay Academy Shop using 

the link below: 

https://app.parentpay.com/Pare

ntPayShop/Uniform/Default.asp

x?shopid=1053

They are also available by 

scanning the QR Code on the 

poster!

Alexander Denford (Year 8)

Promotions and Marketing 

Manager

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=1053
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=1053
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=1053
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Prom 2025
Thank you to our prom sponsors so far! As a reminder, we would like to make prom as affordable as possible 

to students and families this year and the prom committee have a great selection of sponsorship opportunities 

available. All sponsorship will go directly to reducing ticket prices. If you know of any local businesses who 

may wish to get involved, please email classof2025prom@broadlandhighoa.co.uk.
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24th October 2024

Thank you to our prom sponsors so far! 
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